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Dear Parish Family,  
 

We wish to welcome all those who have come to enjoy Summerfest 
2018 with us.  Thank you for coming.  
 

Today we celebrate the Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood 
of Christ, commonly called Corpus Christi. Today we celebrate 
Jesus’ gift of the Eucharist to the Church.   
 

Congratulations to the Scecina Memorial High School Class of 2018.  
On Friday, May 25, 108 seniors graduated during Scecina’s 62nd 
Commencement.  Archbishop Thompson presented their diplomas.  
The class valedictorian was Molly Griffin of Holy Spirit. The 
salutatorians were Liberty Joson of Our Lady of Lourdes; Henry 
Egan of Little Flower; and Phillip Kozenski of Holy Spirit. 
 

The following Scecina Class of 2018 graduates are Little Flower 
parishioners and/or graduates of Little Flower School. Please join us 
in praying for them as they begin the next chapter of their lives. 
 

Hope Allen Karissa Lowe Sarah Rayl 
Anthony Battles Nicholas Mirabelli Trent Short 
Henry Egan Emily Quinn  
 

Henry Egan graduated with high honors. Anthony Battles, Emily 

Quinn, and Sarah Rayl graduated with honors.  Anthony Battles, 

Henry Egan, and Emily Quinn were members of the National Honor 

Society.  Anthony Battles, Henry Egan, Karissa Lowe, and Emily 

Quinn received an Academic Honors Diploma. 
 

Again, congratulations to all of them. 
 

Have a wonderful week! 
 

fr. bob 
 

FESTIVAL NEWS 
If you are reading this and it is not yet 5 p.m. on 

Sunday, come on over. The fun is going on now! See 
next week’s bulletin for this year’s raffle winners! 

THANK YOU FOR ALL OF YOUR SUPPORT! 
 

There is a special collection on the weekend of June 9/10 for the 

Education of Future Archdiocesan Priests. The Archdiocese has 18 

seminarians and hopes to add 8 more this fall. Your generous 

support helps provide the necessary education and formation. 

Please be as generous as possible and pray for vocations! You may 

use the envelope provided in your regular envelope packet. 
 

PLEASE CONSIDER REMEMBERING 
LITTLE FLOWER PARISH AND SCHOOL 

IN YOUR ESTATE PLANNING. 

 
 

For the Week of June 4 - 10, 2018  
 

04 June Monday  

 5:30 p.m. Carolyn Ley by Carol Freeland 

05 June Tuesday  

 5:30 p.m. For the Intentions of Charlie Goodman 

06 June Wednesday 

  5:30 p.m. Grace Taddeo by Bob and Sharon Teipen 

07 May Thursday 

 5:30 p.m. Ellen Naughton Cronin by Family 

08 June Friday 

 5:30 p.m. Leonard Wallace by His Loving Family 

09 June Saturday-Vigil of the 10th Sunday in Ordinary 
Time 

 5:00 p.m. For the Intentions of Rosalie Dixon by Alberta 
Peters 

10 June Sunday – The 10th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 8:30 a.m. Chris Cardis by Frank and Mary Skinner 

 10:30 a.m. For the Intentions of Dick and Peg Kramer by the 
Legion of Mary 

 6:00 p.m. For the People 

 

 
June 3 - 10, 2018 

 

DAY ROOM TIME GROUP 

Sunday Parish Grounds 11:30 a.m. Summerfest 

Monday St. Patrick 1:30 p.m. SVDP 

 Holy Family 6:30 p.m. SoulCore 

Tuesday St. Therese 9:30 a.m. Legion of Mary 

Wednesday    

Thursday Scout Room 6:30 p.m. Girl Scouts #2441 

 St. Patrick 6:30 p.m. LF Neighborhood 
Safety Meeting 

 St. Therese 8:00 p.m. AA  

Friday    

Saturday Parking Lot 10:00 a.m. LF Neighborhood 
Veggie Swap 

 Blood Pressure Check after all Masses 

Sunday Church 8:30 a.m. Children’s Liturgy 

 Duffey Hall 9:30 a.m. Coffee and Donuts 

 St. Therese 1:30 p.m. Franciscan Associates 
 

Please remember our parishioners who are ill, homebound, or in a 
nursing home in your thoughts and prayers.  If you get a chance, 
please send them a card or a note!  This week we especially want to 
remember:       Pat Moriarty, St. Paul Hermitage, 

501 N 17th Street, Beech Grove, IN 46107 
 

CONGRATULATION  TO OUR GRADUATES! 
 

Antonia Maio, University of Indianapolis 

B.S. Social Work 
We would like to continue to recognize our parishioners who 
are graduating from elementary school, high school, or college 

in an upcoming Sunday Bulletin or parish newsletter.  Please send their name and the 
name of the school, college, or university from which they are graduating to 
tom@littleflowerparish.org, or call the parish center and leave the information. 

(Scecina, Cathedral, and Little Flower graduates will be published separately.)   

 
 

S



THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST    

 
The Parish Life Commission is planning a trip to St. Mary of the 
Woods to visit the Shrine of St. Mother Theodore Guerin and to tour 
the grounds of the campus on Saturday, June 16.  We will depart 
from Little Flower at 7:30 a.m. and return around 4:30 p.m.  The cost 
will be $15.00 and includes lunch.  Reservations are required and 
need to be turned into the office by Friday, June 8.  Registration 
forms are available at the doors of church or in the Parish Office. We 
will be car pooling to Terre Haute.   

 

      STEWARDSHIP OF TIME, TALENT AND TREASURE 
YOUR GIFTS TO GOD AND PARISH 

 

      Weekly Budget Goal $          13,500.00 
      Collection of May 26 and 27     $            6,731.09 
      Electronic Contributions 5/21 – 5/25 $            2,232.00 

Fiscal Year 2017-2018 YTD Actual $        652,770.52 
Fiscal Year 2017-2018 YTD Budget $        648,000.00 
Fiscal Year 2017-2018 YTD  $            4,770.52 

 

Home Improvement Fund 

March Contributions $        2,105.33 

April Contributions  $        2,668.83 

May Contributions (to date) $        1,898.83 

 

The next Baptism Preparation Class is 
Monday, June 18, at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish 
Center.  This class is required for parents who are 
requesting baptism for their child and have not 
previously attended a preparation class. Please 
call the parish center at 317-357-8352 to let us 

know you plan to attend. Plan ahead, as the next class will not take 
place until late August. 
 

The next Adventuresome Group meeting will be on Wednesday, 
June 13. We will be heading to Shelbyville, IN for the Salad Bar 
Luncheon sponsored by the Daughters of Isabella at the Shelbyville 
K of C, 413 East South Street. The cost will be $10.00 per person. 
We will be leaving Little Flower at 11:30 a.m. (NOTE: There will 
NOT be Mass at 11:00 a.m.)  Please contact Peggy Clegg at 317-357-
8352 or pclegg@littleflowerparish.org if you have any questions. 
 

BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT 
The next meeting for Come Journey with Us: You are Not Alone-
Grieving Life’s Losses, sponsored by the Eastside Catholic 
Community: Holy Spirit ~ Little Flower ~ Our Lady of Lourdes ~ St. 
Philip Neri, will be on Thursday, June 14,  at 7:00 p.m., at Holy 
Spirit Parish, in the Parish Center from 7:00-8:30 p.m.  This 
support group is open to anyone who has suffered a loss of any kind – 
death, divorce, job, etc.  For more information contact Peggy Clegg 
at 317-357-8352 or pclegg@littleflowerparish.org 
 
 

 
The Little Flower Ladies Club is hosting a Wine Trip to several 

Southern Indiana wineries on Saturday, August 18.  
 Please watch upcoming bulletins for more details. 

 

Theology on Tap 
June 13 – August 22 

Join IndyCatholic young adults (18-35) every other Wednesday this summer for 

Theology on Tap! This summer speaker series will gather 250+ young adults on the 
Old Northside of Indy for food from local food trucks, drinks from a featured local 
brewery each week (plus full service bar), and a talk on topics relevant to life as a 
millennial. Talk begins each night at 7 p.m. at McGowan Hall (1305 N Delaware 

St.), but come early to hang out, and grab food and drinks! Check 
out indycatholic.org for details! 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
(grades 8 thru 12) 

 

Youth choir will be on a short break during the 
graduation/festival season! 

 

CYO day at King’s Island is Wednesday, July 18.  Students currently in grades 7 
through 12 are welcome to attend.  You may email tcostello@littleflowerparish.org for 
more information and a permission slip.  There will be a discount for registrations 

received before July 1.  Our students may invite friends from other schools so long as 
they meet the age requirements and turn in a permission slip.  I have 55 seats to fill on 
our bus!  
 

 
 
 
 
 
For many years, Little Flower Parish has had a summer choir 
program that provides music at some weekend Masses over the 
summer. We would very much like that tradition to continue. This 
choir will be open to students entering grade 4 next school year 
up to and including those just finishing grade 8. The group is 
open to parishioners regardless of what school they attend.  If we 
don't have enough students, we won't be able to move forward 
with the program. The group will sing at (6) six 10:30 a.m. Masses 
during the summer and will practice on (6) six Wednesday 
evenings from 7 p.m. until 8 p.m.  Further information is available 
by picking up a sign-up sheet on the organ or emailing 
tcostello@littleflowerparish.org. Responses are requested by 
June 5 so we can decide if we have enough students for this to 
happen. Thanks, Tom. 
 

Interested in 
Supporting Religious Vocations? 

The Serra Club of Indianapolis, a lay Catholic organization, nurtures the call to the 
priesthood, diaconate and consecrated life throughout the Archdiocese of Indianapolis. 
We work with our parishes, Archdiocese, and local religious communities to foster and 
call forth religious vocations through prayer, active personal involvement, and club-

sponsored activities while growing in our faith and fellowship.  
Come and See 

 

Thursday, June 28, 5:30 PM 
Location: St Augustine Home 

2345 W 86th St. 
Dinner and Fellowship provided 

 

RSVP to Mike Kirk mkirk@archindy.org or call 317-775-9710 
 

The Serra Club of Indianapolis 
 

www.serraindy.org 
 

WE ARE CALLED TO SERVE 
 

When I was ill you cared for me.  
What you did for the least of these you did for me. (Matthew 25:35) 

 

Throughout Scripture, Jesus calls us to serve. He commands us to feed the 

hungry, cloth the naked, provide shelter to the homeless and visit the sick. 
How do you answer Jesus' call to serve? On any given day there are more than 
one hundred Catholic patients at IU, Riley, and Methodist Hospitals. It is our 

Catholic tradition to provide daily Holy Communion and fellowship to our 
hospitalized brothers and sisters. Many of these Catholics have been away 
from the Church for years. Their hospital stay may well be their only contact 

with the Church. Like you and me these people will one day come face to face 
with their God. We have the opportunity to influence each patient in some 
way and possibly have an effect on their eternal soul. There is currently an 

urgent need for volunteers to bring the Eucharist to these patients. I invite you 
to prayerfully consider this call to serve. You need not be a current Eucharistic 
Minister in your parish as volunteers are trained for the hospital and then 

commissioned. Training is provided by the hospital and chaplaincy service. 
Scheduling is flexible. Volunteers are needed to serve once a week or as 
occasional substitutes. Normally it takes two to three hours to visit the patients 

on any given day. Parking at the hospital is provided for volunteers. Please 
contact Deacon Pat Bower at pbower@stbindy.org or 317-313-8010 for 
additional information. 
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THIELE HEATING & 
AIR CONDITIONING
“Indy’s Oldest Heating & Cooling Co.”

RESIDENTIAL - COMMERCIAL 
SERVICE & REPLACEMENTJohn Traub

“80” Continuing 135 Years of Service

639-1111
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Lounge
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Have your party Here!
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Cleaners

1160 N. Arlington
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Parishioner
Irvington Resident

Thinking about
buying or selling 

a home?
Give your local
real estate pro

a call today. 317-294-4295 direct
IndyBetterHomes.com

Mike Perron, realtor

5614 E. WASHINGTON ST.

536-2028 

Liquor Store & Bar
Best Selection on the Eastside

Check Cashing • Pool • Lottery • Keg Beer
631-9875    2725 E. Michigan

Hours: 7 am - 3 am

RURAL INN

Residential Remodeling
& Maintenance

  “Give us a Call...
        ...We Do It All”
Jeff Wellner, Parishioner

317-752-7819
Free Estimates

EAST SIDE PRESCRIPTION SHOP
PRESCRIPTION DELIVERY

Convalescent, Hospital 
& Sickroom Aids & Supplies

5317 E. 16th St. • 359-8278
“ALL” Tool Rentals

783-3394, Indy 
467-2525, Greenfield

K&R
Tool Shed

PEST CONTROL
WE CARE ABOUT YOUR WELFARE

James Dangler, Alumni
545-7378

www.envpest.com

D & S 
Liquor

3901 E. 10th St.

356-9318

Brian Nunley, D.D.S.
“A Friendly Dentist & Staff Who Care.”

6643 E. Washington St.
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Globe
Asphalt Paving
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Indianapolis

568-4344
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AIR
MECHANICAL, INC.
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547-5355

Heating & Air Conditioning

24 Hour Service

1011 N. Emerson Ave.
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MICHAEL CANTRELL
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AUTOMOTIVE 

Legion of Mary
Meetings on Tuesdays 

10 a.m. in Parish Center

ALL ARE WELCOME!

akley
ammond

Funeral Home

Moore & Kirk Irvington Chapel

317-357-1159

5342 E. Washington St.

www.oakleyhammond.com
Joseph A. Hammond

Compliments of

PNC Bank Linwood
317-756-5080

5130 E. 10th

www.steerin.net

356-0996

Robert P. Hurley
Attorney at Law

Corner of New York & College
244 N. College Ave.

Criminal Law
Criminal Expungements

Wills - Living Wills - POAs
317-639-3315

In Loving Memory of

Sheridan W. Bowron
and

Catherine O. Bowron

RICHARD T. FOWLER FAMILY
PLUMBING CONTRACTORS

Licensed • Bonded • Insured

317-356-9191
• Repair & Replace Water, Sewer & Gas Lines

   • Backflow Certified • Camera Inspections • Drains Cleared
   • Complete Residential & Commercial Services

PC#19500044

“Preserving the Rite of Christian
Burial and Respecting the

Liturgy of Cremation.”
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333-1042
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Indiana We Treat You Like Family.
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(317) 251-1441
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